
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Your child will be attending an event at RGS with Robin 

Stevens, author of the award-winning Murder Most 

Unladylike series, on Monday 30th September and will 

have the opportunity to buy personally signed and 

dedicated copies of her books.  

 

Should you wish your child to be able to purchase books 

on the day, they will need to bring money with them in 

order to avoid disappointment.  

 

Often pupils are very inspired to read the author’s book after such a visit and this is a rare opportunity 

for to them have books signed and personally dedicated.  

 

     

 

 

Please send the exact amount in cash, or a cheque payable to ‘Little Ripon Bookshop’ 

 

Research shows that author events in schools inspire children and help them  

on their journey to a love of reading. 

 

‘The impact of an author visiting shouldn’t be underestimated. These are the types of things that 

people talk about when you ask them what they remember about school.’ 

Times Educational Supplement 

 

‘Writers visiting schools can make a significant difference to a child’s attitudes to and enjoyment of 

writing, offering new perspectives on writing and what it can do.’  

The Arts Council 

 

We hope your child will benefit greatly from this visit. 

The Team at Puffin  

LITTLE RIPON BOOKSHOP WILL BE SELLING THE BOOKS FOR £6.00 EACH (RRP £6.99) 


